
  
Public Notice  
 

 
 

ADOPTION OF THE BY-LAW ON THE SERVICE TAX  
FOR THE 2024 FISCAL YEAR 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that at the regular sitting of the Borough Council that be held on       
Monday December 4, 2023, at 7 p.m., at the Borough Hall located at 13665, boulevard de 
Pierrefonds, will be adopted by-law CA29 0140 regarding the tax on services for the fiscal year 
2024. 
 
During this sitting, there will be a public question period. 
 
 
 
GIVEN IN MONTREAL,  
BOROUGH OF PIERREFONDS-ROXBORO  
This fourteenth day of November of the year 2023. 
 
 
 
 
Marie-Pier Cloutier, Head of Division 
Acting Secretary of the Borough  
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